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Media Event: FDOT and SunRail Kick Off Rail Safety Week 

 
What: Central Florida’s rail safety landscape is fast-changing due to recent innovations, 
statewide directives, and planned initiatives. The Florida Department of Transportation 
(FDOT) is hosting a media availability at adjacent railroad crossings in Winter Park to speak 
with media and provide information about safety measures in place, along with completed, 
pending and future rail safety projects. 
 
National Rail Safety Week (Sept. 19-23) – a week dedicated to reducing collisions, fatalities 
and injuries at rail crossings – provides an ideal platform to spotlight these projects. The two 
crossings highlighted during the availability are located at the New York Avenue/Lyman 
Avenue intersection and Fairbanks Avenue (east of Pennsylvania Avenue) in Winter Park – a 
three-minute walk from the event location along a paved pedestrian path. 

Who: FDOT District Five Public Information Office 
 
Date & Time: Monday, September 19, 2022, 10 a.m. to 12 p.m. 
 
Location: Winter Park Farmers’ Market – 200 W. New England Ave., Winter Park, FL 32789 
 
Parking: Available on site and at the parking lot adjacent to the Winter Park SunRail Station. 
 
Media inquiries should be directed to the FDOT District Five Communications Office at 

FDOT-D5Comm@dot.state.fl.us or by phone at 386-943-5593. 

Please be careful around trains, railroad crossings, and while at station platforms. Be smart. 

Be safe. For more information about SunRail, including fares, schedule, and station locations, 

please visit www.SunRail.com, or download the SunRail app. 

### 
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The Florida Department of Transportation’s mission is to provide a safe transportation system that ensures the mobility of people and goods, enhances economic prosperity, and preserves 

the quality of the state’s environment and communities. The department is committed to building a transportation system that not only fits the current needs of Florida’s residents and 

visitors but also enhances mobility throughout the state to accommodate its consistent and rapid growth. The unique nature of the Sunshine State and its year-round warm climate 

provides numerous opportunities to achieve the department’s mission through multiple transportation modes including highways/streets, air, rail, sea, spaceports, transit, and the ever-

expanding deployment of bicycle & pedestrian facilities. 
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